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Have a great summer!
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Paperwork


The return of the GP Scot 4 is an integral part of the appraisal process and failure to return this form to Jackie Jones is non-completion of the appraisal process.  It is easy when your appraiser returns your paperwork to simply file away without returning the GP Scot 4.  The appraisers have been asked to make sure their appraisees understand the importance of returning the GP Scot 4 and have been issued with an A5 flyer which informs appraisees what to do with their paperwork.  We hope this will be helpful.





RCGP Guide to the Revalidation of General Practitioners Revalidation of General Practitioners


The GMC have by now sent everybody forms for returning regarding licenses to practice.  Like it or not Revalidation is coming and to be revalidated doctors have to be appraised.  The starting date for revalidation has not been decided by it is unlikely to be before 2011.





The RCGP Guide to the Revalidation of GPs can be found under latest news on the home page of the SOAR website – Take a look


www.scottishappraisal.scot.nhs.uk





For all the latest up to date news on appraisal please visit the website:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.scottishappraisal.scot.nhs.uk" ��www.scottishappraisal.scot.nhs.uk�


Have you tried using the SOAR database to upload your appraisal paperwork?


This is quicker and easier than sending paper copies as well as email versions.


Contact Jackie on 01387 244005 or email:jacqueline.jones3@nhs.net for a username and password





NEWS





New Appraiser for Dumfries & Galloway


Following the latest training course Dr Alan Jones GP from Newton Stewart Health Centre has been appointed as an Appraiser for Dumfries & Galloway.  You may remember Alan was the Local Appraisal Adviser and Appraiser prior to his sojourn to New Zealand.





Dr Jean Robson 


Jean will be completing her term as Associate Adviser in CPD at the end of the month and we hope to have a new Associate Adviser in place shortly. Jean has moved on to take on the post of Director of Medical Education, a new post which will encompass the previous postgraduate tutor role, plus additional responsibilities in training and CPD.





At the same time as the change in leadership in the department of education the refurbished centre has now been fully opened, and we were delighted that the Postgraduate Dean agreed to give a lecture to coincide with the opening. His theme was the future of medical education, and we hope to be able to spend a little time looking at the past and the future of the department. The official opening took place on 3 June by Alistair McGowan.





Jean has now reduced her appraisal sessions to 0.5 sessions per week and Richard Crosby has kindly taken on the extra and increased his sessions to 1.5





Dr Tom Smith


Tom Smith is one of our D&G locums he may well be known to you as a columnist in the Guardian Saturday Magazine and the Galloway and Carrick Gazettes.  He has published several books about general practice e.g. “A Seaside Practice” and more recently “Going Loco” which is a humorous look at his years of doing locums and reporting medical conferences.  Tom on advice from the appraisal office is considering his core category this year on communication and while the core category in the toolkit seems rather prescriptive his approach to the communication category shows how much variance and leeway there can be in the core categories.











Dumfries Practice Move





99 George Street has now moved to a new build:





Gillbrae Medical Practice


Gillbrae Road


Dumfries


DG1  1DS





Telephone numbers remain the same








